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10 June, 2018

Dear friends and partners,

For the past weeks, we have been sending you updates regarding protests taking place at the
eastern borders of Gaza and sharing with you the tragedy that has hit the peaceful protesters.

You have been more than supportive. You’ve shown great sympathy and solidarity and you
have taken it a step further. Many of you have issued statements, others have approached your
governments, and many have organized public protests.

This great display of support and solidarity can only give us more hope and more energy to go
on with our humanitarian work, knowing that we have friends who stand by us and by our
cause, and who believe that together, we can work harder to end the occupation and end the

suffering of the Palestinian people.

Please accept our kind regards and gratitude,

On behalf of PMRS Gaza team,

Dr Aed Yaghi
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